
CAEAS Minutes for November 7, 2018 in Sp206, 2-3:20pm                                                                                                                                     

Attendees: Professor Andrea Boyar, Professor Sandra Campeanu, Dr. Penny Prince, Professor Linda 

Scheetz, VP Jose Magdaleno, Professor Liliana Calvet, Mr. Reginald Sekyere, Ms. Aime Deprince 

Guests: Professor Richard Finger, Dr. Lisa Moalem 

Our meeting began with a discussion of the upcoming Senate session, later on that day, and how we will 

present the data our sub-committee has gathered about enrollment. Professor Juan de la Cruz is 

continuing to conduct a cost analysis for us to be reported to the Senate.  

Next, we were joined by Richard Finger and Lisa Moalem who presented three proposals regarding 

transfer policies, two additional approved sites for Nursing Accreditation, and a policy by which a 

student who has not attended for up to two consecutive semesters will be permitted to waive the 

formerly-required readmission process and fee. Our committee tentatively approved all three measures 

with several revisions, and after receiving the said revisions, we formally approved the three proposals, 

to be presented to Senate next month. 

Lastly, we discussed the Nursing proposal which has been circulating in Senate, in which a grade of C or 

better is required for prerequisite science courses HIN 268 and 269, and even if student attempts those 

courses again and receives a better grade, the first grade is the one counted.  (This was later discussed in 

Senate and voted down.)  

Another meeting will be called for early December, TBA.  

Respectfully submitted, Dr. Penny Prince, Chair of CAEAS 

 


